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Comments: Maintain protections for Alaska Roadless Rule

 

Dear Secretary Secretary Perdue,

 

History all over the world is rife with businessmen foraging into areas to try and make money not knowing the

impact their business had on the planet or the economy. Short-sightedness and cluelessness is business has

done great damage, from the fish industry ruining the ecosystem in Lake Victoria by introducing the fish they

wanted to sell, without thinking or consulting experts in water and fishery experts to consider the impact their

business decision would have. Ultimately we all suffer when choices like this happen. They suffer too, and their

children's and grandchildren. Short-sighted or uneducated business people need to be stopped, because we all

are depending on Mother Nature being protected. Without good air, without the contributions of the Tonga's

rainforest, we and those that come after us suffer a price that is too high. It doesn't matter how many jobs or

money their proposed project would make, the cost of the damages far outweigh any of it. They don't know what

they don't know, many businessmen just see dollar signs and are not big picture people. You know ecosystems

matter and those that know this must do everything in your power to protect the forests, our planet, and it's

health. Our health depends on it. These corporations lives depend on it too. They just don't know. Or refuse to

know.

 

urge you in the strongest terms possible to select Alternative 1, or "No Action," for USFS Docket ID: FS-2019-

0023 Alaska Roadless Rule #54511. Keep the roadless areas of the Tongass National Forest protected

 

We are counting on you!

 

Thank you for all you do!

 

Sincerely,

 

Dr. Charlotte Savage

 

Kaneohe, HI 96744-3969

 

 

 

[Position]


